
 

 

Notice of temporary service changes due to Covid-19 

Dear valued customers, 

With the widespread of the coronavirus in London and in consideration of the health of our 

customers and employees, Chang Hwa Commercial Bank London Branch plan to launch our 

work from home program starting from 27 March 2020 until further notice. During such 

period, all services remain unchanged. We apologise for any inconvenience it may cause and 

thank you for your kind cooperation. Please feel free to contact us if you have any inquiry. 

Details of the temporary business operating telephone numbers as follows and you may also 

contact us via our usual email address: - 

 

Loan Department 

Linda Chan            07926740289 (lindachan@chblondon.com) 

Reggie Huang       07752655416 (reggiehuang@chblondon.com) 

Brandon Chen      07563065128 (brandonchen@chblondon.com) 

 

Operation Department 

Manfred Chung    07495927595 (manfredchung@chblondon.com) 

Vincent Huang      07759732206 (vincenthuang@chblondon.com) 

Yaling Hughes       07846106475 (yaling@chblondon.com) 

Melodie Lo            07851022966 (melodielo@chblondon.com) 

 

Dealing Room 

Chialing Huang     07761309549 (chialinghuang@chblondon.com) 

Simon Chiang        07592981312 (simonchiang@chblondon.com) 
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